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Dear parents/carers, 

COVID19 UPDATE 

 

 

There has been an increase in the number of positive cases recently therefore I feel 

it is more important than ever to ensure we follow school and government 

guidance. 

 

I am writing this letter to remind all families involved with the school and nursery 

about key procedures currently in place to keep everyone as safe as possible. 

 

 

- We have allocated drop off and pick up gates for specific classes. Parents 

should “drop and go” or “pick up and go”.  

- When parents/carers are dropping off and picking up, you should keep a 2m 

distance and wear a face covering. We would strongly encourage the 

wearing of face coverings to ensure the safety of our children and wider 

school community.  

- The school and nursery have robust risk assessments that are strictly adhered 

to by all staff. 

- If you are worried about your child or a family member having the virus we 

would advise to seek medical advice. 

 

 

PLEASE DO NOT SEND YOUR CHILD TO SCHOOL IF THEY ARE UNWELL OR IF THEY ARE 

AWAITNG THE RESULT OF A COVID TEST.  

 

 

 

If you are in any doubt about any of the information given in this letter please 

contact the school to discuss it further.  

 

Kindest regards, 

Fiona Young 

 

Fiona Young 

Head Teacher 
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